AUGUST 13, 2009

Mr. Cy Marlow

L.J. Michaels, Inc.

Real Estate & Appraisals
1724 Wabash Avenue
Terre Haute, IN 47807

Dear Mr. Marlow:

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for the excellent help I received
from you in the sale of the real estate which I purchased at 3026 South 12 Street,
Terre Haute, Indiana.

I found you to be very forthright and answered my many questions
(emphasis on many) which I posed to you. You were very prompt in returning my
telephone calls as questions came up which I had. I found you to be very
professional and informative. I also found that you were punctual when meeting me
to show the real estate.

I greatly appreciate your professionalism and will therefore recommend to
my friends your agency if they are in the market to purchase or sell real estate.

Very truly yours,

Nellie L. Milner
2600 Idaho Street

Terre Haute, IN 47803



